
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Being kind to each other is an integral part of our school life. Children see 

what we do and emulate it.  

 Part of our Easter preparation focuses on good will and kindness.  We will 

be watching for behaviors that exemplify this.  

 When we see such behaviors, a picture of a dove will be given to your 

child. This dove is representative of the Holy Spirit.  No greater example of 

kindness exists.   

 Receiving this dove means your child was seen by their teacher performing 

an act of kindness.  Praise your child and take time to discuss this letter 

with them. Let them know how proud you are of the choices they make. 

 Please have your child color, decorate, and cut the dove out.  It should be 

returned two days after you receive it.  The dove will be added to our 

bulletin board called “Caught In The Act”. Soon our bulletin board will be 

filled with reminders of just how great our children are.  


